
 

 

Awahou School 
Ngā kaitiaki o tō tātou wāhi - Guardians of our place 
 

 
Monday 18th  May 2020, Term 2 - Week 6 

Welcome back to school! 
 

We are all very happy to be back at school! We would like to thank all the parents/grandparents who                   
supported their child’s learning from home since we went into lockdown. It is a tough job teaching your own                   
kids. We will be busy over the next couple of days marking books and catching up with where each student is                     
at academically to get our teaching and learning programmes back underway as soon as possible. The students                 
had a great time today morning reconnecting with friends, being creative and doing some awesome hands-on                
learning.  
 

 

 
 



 

 
Welcome to school Lachlan Hedley-Wakefield and Lilly Taylor! 

 

Upcoming events… 
 

● Tuesday 1st June, 9th June, 16th 

June, 23rd June - Hockey 

Manawatu will be in school 

running hockey sessions 

 

● All Kainui events have been 

cancelled this term 

 

● Friday 3rd July - Last day of term  

Pizza Lunch 
 

The school will be providing Domino's Pizza       
for lunch on Wednesday this week for all        
students who would like it. No payment       
required. We will ask students for their       
favourite pizza flavours. Students will just      
need to bring something for morning tea. 
 
 
 

 


